Advanced Medical Systen . .. .ic.

Y020 London Road
Cleveland, OM 44110
(216) 682-3270

May 18, 1290

Mr. James Liebariman. Esy

Director, Office of Enforcemant
U.S. Nuclear Resuictory wom. sion
Washington, DC 20555

RE: AMS Letter Dsted April 17, 1990 Concerning Ol 3-85-016

Dear Mr. Lieberman:

To date, we have not received your response concerning NRC Region |11's second
sttempt to reopen an investigation already represented by NRC counsel as long
since closed. A copy of AMS' April 17, 1990 letter is attached. We hope that
your reply will be forthcoming.

Sincerely,

SHERRY J.
Directer of

SJS/mz2
Enclosure
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